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What was your  
favorite part about 

spirit week?

Emma Peters, 12: “Dressing up 
with friends.”

Emily Stenger, 12: “Seeing 
everybody’s unique takes on the 
themes and how creative their 
costumes are.” 
 
Thomas Krieg, 10: “Getting to see 
what other people come up with.” 
 
Andrew Johnson, 12: “The 
competitiveness!” 
 
Landon Nattrass, 12: “The 
participation: everyone loves 
Broomfield and our spirit is 
amazing!” 
 
Maren Irvin, 10:  “Seeing the 
people who didn’t dress up is 
funny.” 
 
Kylie White, 10: “My favorite 
thing is how everyone just goes 
all out and then everyone coming 
together.” 

Mason McKinsey, 12: “It is fun to 
dress up and see everyone dress 
up differently.” 

Ciara Casper, 12: “It is fun to 
dress up differently than normal. 
It gives people a chance to wear 
clothes they wouldn’t wear on a 
day-to-day basis.”

Jordan Johnson, 12: “ I love 
seeing everyone dressing up and 
showing school spirit. It makes it 
feel like such a good community 
to be apart of.”

Maria Silver, 12: “The enthusiasm 
and activities.” 
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